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TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

FROM: Water and Sewer Technical Review Committee Members 

 

DATE: November 3, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Committee’s review and recommendation of update to the DWSD contract 

 

TITLE 

 

The Water and Sewer Technical Review Committee met on November 2, 2010 to discuss updates to the 

DWSD contract. Based on their meeting, the Committee is proposing the following recommendation to 

City Council related to the 2010 Contract Reopener with Detroit Water and Sewer Department. 

 

BODY 

 

Motion by Gerard Verschueren, seconded by Martin Borucki 

 

Resolved, that the Rochester Hills Water and Sewer Technical Review Committee having held 

discussions with City staff on November 2, 2010 regarding the DWSD Contract reopener supports and 

recommends the contract be updated using the peak hour rates provided by DWSD based on an annual 

volume of 410,000 (mcf). 

 

Therefore be it Further Resolved, that the Water Sewer Technical Review Committee recommends that 

City Council authorize the update to the Detroit Water and Sewer contract, Exhibit B, Table 1, for 

Projected Annual Volume of 410,000 (mcf). 

 

The resolution was APPROVED by the following vote: 

 

Yeas: 8 

Nays: 0 

Absent: 1 


